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MINISTRY STAFF
Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor

Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader

Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

Next Sunday Sermon Text
Mark 3: 31-35

Suzetta Busby, Jo Stromberg,
 Fred McAllister, Mick Stratton, 

Wilbur Slocum and Alean Landes

U.S. Military
             Mark Shockley - Afghanistan       

Pray for Peace

Mark Your Calendar
On Sunday, May 4 the Angelus Choir will
have their special presentation. On this
Sunday there will be NO 8:30 a.m. service!

Tower Views
May 1, 2014

on the way

may
may not behave in
an appropriately vernal way.
people
may play loose with
the truth and
lose their way.
dogs
may happily wag their tails
just before they bite away.
love
may grow cold and 
painfully limp away.
god
may do anything
and it becomes the way.

d maggi

We thank God for the life among us of
Virginia Teays, a member of this church
since 1933. Our love and sympathy to her
family on her death May 1.

Thank you!!

Thank you to everyone who
helped with the dinner for the
John Mansfield family. It was

greatly appreciated by all the family. Thank you
for all the thoughts, prayers, and kind words

during this difficult time for our family.
                   - Janet Mansfield and family

The date for Dr. Maggi’s last Sunday
here has been changed to June 22nd.

On that day there will only be one
service at 10:00. (No 8:30 Service,

Sunday School or continental
breakfast.) There will be a farewell reception the
day before: Saturday, June 21st from 1:00 p.m. -

3:00 p.m. in the Green Room.

 The Prayer Pal revelation lunch will
be on May 4, 2014 at 11:30 a.m.,

after the 10:30 service. Don’t forget
to check the table for unclaimed
gifts. Also make sure to get your

items on the table before the dinner 
                          so your prayer pal will receive them  

                            before we are all done! 

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calendar of Events
Sunday, May 4

NO 8:30 Service
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School

         10:30 - Angelus Choir Presentation
Monday, May 5

8:00 - Staff Meeting
Tuesday, May 6

1:00 - Visitation
6:00 - High School Band Banquet

Wednesday, May 7
         10:00 - Bible Study

3:00 - Open Gym
3:30 - Angelus Choir
4:30 - UMYF
5:30 - Volleyball
6:00 - Outreach
6:00 - Chancel Band
7:00 - Chancel Choir

Friday, May 9
9:00 - UMW

Worship Assistants

Greeters- Marlin and Sherry Rein
     Roy and Donna Stern

Ushers - Tom and Linda Wilson

High School Seniors
It is time to honor our high school
graduates, and we would like to

recognize them with a display in the
Green Room during the month of

May.  Please bring a recent
photograph (framed please) to the church office by

May 1 so it can be included in the display.

Have You Moved Recently?
We depend on you to help us keep

our  records up to date.  Please
notify the church office of any
change of address or phone

number as soon as you can so that
our membership information is current.

It’s time to be thinking of
Summer and here are a few

events that you might want to
mark on your calendar:

Graduating Senior Breakfast
Sunday, May 18 at 9:30 a.m. in the Church
gym. The junior class will prepare breakfast
for the seniors and their family.

All Church Picnic
Sunday, June 1 at 5:00 p.m. on the church

lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and
table service. Church members bring a side
dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will
be provided by the Dee Gees..

Vacation Bible School
July 7 - 11  9:00 - 11:15 a.m.
for children age 4 through 5th grade

New Pastor Meet and Greet
July 13 at 11:30 a.m. on the church lawn.

The church will provide the meat, table service
and drinks. Church members bring a side dish
and lawn chairs. 

Missoula Children’s Theatre
July 21 through July 26

for children who have completed kindergarten
through 2014 graduating high school seniors

On Sunday, May 18, we will honor
our High School Graduates with a
special time of recognition. At 9:30
a.m. the graduates and their families
will gather in the gym for a special

breakfast prepared by the parents of the Junior
class. A time of recognition will take place at the
10:30 worship service.

Congratulations to the Clinton UMC Class of 2014:
     Connor Ford  - Katie Keith  -  Mikaela McGill



Thank you to everyone who placed bids during
our month long silent auction! We made $1,370!

The following names were winners on one or
more items. If you see the name you used while
bidding please come in to the church office and
pay for your item and pick it up. Thank you again

for all your support of our Imagine No Malaria
Campaign!

CRC
Mcblitz
EJM
Sarah Barber
G Girls
Mystery
R & L
Buddy
Mommarita
Miss B
Srgt & Wife
Sally
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